
YOUR BEAUTIFUL MUSIC STATION 

P.O. BOX 159 GLEN BURNIE, MARYLAND 21061 

(301) 761-1590 

October 20, 1981 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4 Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18808 

Dear Mr Geary, 

Sorry it has taken so long to answer your letter but WJR0 
Just went on the aiir when I recieved your letter and things 
have been bus around here. 

Your data does match up with what we had on the affair 

on October 4, 1981. Glad you could get us up your way. WARK 
Akron Ohio causes us nightime interference to pur west only 
five miles from the station to the point it is not listenable. 
Thank you for writting. 

Tom Gregory 
Ch&#f Eng. 


